





Virtual Mission trip
Explore the Asia-Pacific Rim Virtually with IMB Missionaries

March 13, 2023—

Missionaries Travel. Join Them. 

The first 2023 Explore the Rim virtual mission event will be on April 27, 2023, at 9 PM Eastern time. International Mission Board (IMB) Asia-Pacific Rim missionaries will be live in breakout rooms. Come hear about the lostness of the countries they serve in, as well as how believers are sharing the gospel among the peoples and places where Jesus is not known or named.

Start your journey by exploring the Asia-Pacific Rim, a vibrant and diverse region stretching from Mongolia in the north to Pacific islands in the south. It is home to 2.3 billion people and thousands of people groups, over 95% of whom are living in spiritual darkness.

Ministry in fourteen countries will be represented, along with several other specific ministry efforts. Attendees will have a chance to ask questions and learn about prayer needs and volunteer opportunities to come alongside missionaries in the Asia-Pacific Rim. 

Hear stories from the field 
Receive specific prayer needs 
Attend breakout rooms 
Talk with missionaries from each country 
Learn about mission trips 
Learn about serving as a missionary 

This is a great group event for Sunday School classes, mission committees, and small groups. Book your reservation today!

Past attendees have said Explore the Rim was “encouraging, challenging, and informative,” and that it was “truly a blessing to hear from missionaries on the field and learn more of what others are doing around the world.” 

Register today at www.imb.org/events. For more information, contact Tony Wyrick, Connect2APAC@imb.org
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